

## Weyerhaeuser Boardroom

October 31st, 2024 | 12:00 PM CST



MACALESTER COLLEGE  
STUDENT GOVERNMENT

### Legislative Body Meeting Agenda

---

**Land Acknowledgement** ~ *Liv Peterson* ~ 2 minutes


**Questbridge FAC Appeal** ~ *Luke Evans* ~ 10 minutes

- FAC [Health Check](#) (as of 10/22)
- Explanation of [Request](#)
- FAC [Decision Rationale](#)
- [Appeal from Questbridge](#)

**SOC Org Charters** ~ *Sean Maxfield* ~ 15 minutes

-  Charter of Macalester Green Athletics Club
-  HxA Macalester Campus Community Charter

**Discussion of Proposed Voting Amendment** ~ *AnLian Krishnamurthy* ~ 17 minutes

- Q&A
- Discussion
-  MCSG Voting Amendment

**Cabinet Updates** ~ *Cabinet Liaisons* ~ 5 minutes

- Belonging & Accessibility
- Infrastructure & Sustainability
- Dining & Residential Life
- Health & Wellness

- International Student Liaison
- Athletics & Recreation

### **Committee Updates** ~ *Committee Chairs* ~ 3 minutes

- AAC
  - AAC met on Monday for the first time in two weeks, as we had Pied by Professors during our meeting time last week. To start off we did a recap of Pied by Professors and how we might improve it in the future. We were happy to see more people take interest in talking to AAC members during the event. We then did a recap of last week's LB meeting and discussed clarifying questions about the voting amendment and upcoming divestment resolution. We also brainstormed potential visitors to AAC for next semester and will work on finalizing that. In terms of the EMT program, we will be reaching out to the Hamre Center and Registrar to see if the course could be subsidized. We are still communicating with Laurice about the International Student Guide which we thought could be part of PO4IS. Last thing: we've only received three applications for student reps to the CIC so please promote that information; we also clarified that it meets on WEDNESDAY from 10:50-11:50 AM. Sam will be sitting on the CIC as a representative from AAC this semester - thanks, Sam!
- CEC
- FAC
  - At our 10/29 meeting, the FAC voted to approve requests from Moot Court (for additional travel funds), Ua Ke (for a joint event hosted at Hamline University and their Hmong Cultural Club), Figure Skating (to reserve ice time at Highland Arena), Badminton Club (for additional funds to cover increased shipping costs of their purchased capital items), and Neurobiology (for abstract submission fees). Furthermore, the FAC voted to table a request from the Pre Dental Society as we needed some more information from them. We also discussed our position on the Questbridge appeal. Luke, Garrett, Laurie, Emi, and Sean, also had a meeting about the possibility of transitioning towards a semesterly budgeting model. We'll keep you in the loop!
- SOC

### **Announcements** ~ 2 minutes

- Election Day ~ *Sam Schafer*
- Take a guidebook! ~ *Else*
- NameCoach ~ *Else*
  - [Instructions](#)
  - [Record name here](#)
  - Paste link into [this spreadsheet](#)